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  AUGUST 7, 2018   

 

Metrc is pleased to provide an update and information on the newest features available in Metrc® 
coming Wednesday, August 8, 2018. 

In order to comply with the new Manager-Sampler requirements, a new identifier will be available 
within an Employee’s profile. If your facility will be assigning Managers to sample for quality control or 
product development, an Admin with permissions for Employees will need to edit the assigned 
Manager’s profile and select Manager-Approved Sampler.  
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Additionally, when a sample is given the licensee will need to adjust the product package using the new 
Adjustment Reason for Manager Sample for QC/Prod Dev.     
 
 
 

 
 
 
If you should have any questions regarding information within this bulletin, please reach out to the 
Metrc Support team via email at suppor@metrc.com or by calling 877-566-6506. 
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